
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we head towards the end of another school year, we would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for your support and your commitment to the band program. In reflecting back over the year, it 
is wonderful to think of the fabulous learning experiences the students have had and the positive 
memories they have made by being a part of the school band. Planning for next year is underway 
and we look forward to continuing to support the students’ growth and development.  
 
In celebration of another fantastic year, the Band will be holding a Movie Day at school as our 
ONLY fundraiser this year. 
 
The Movie Day will be on Friday, December 13. If you can help by handing out the popcorn and 
water on the day, it would be greatly appreciated. Helpers can come to the COLA outside the 
Library at 9am and will be finished by 9:30am. Please let me know by dojo or calling the office if 
you are able to help. Thank you. 
 
The movie will start at 9:30am. Each band family are asked to donate 12 x 600mL bottles of 
water and a multipack (10) of popped popcorn for the movie day. Please drop your donation 
off at the office by Monday, December 9. 
   
Once again, thank you for your amazing support and incredible patience this year. We are all 
looking forward to another fantastic year next year! 
 

(Examples) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Byrne           Mr Robinson 
Band Coordinator         Principal 
cpps.bands@gmail.com 
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